
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

DECISION N°3 - (Log 14) at 8.00 AM, on 02/01/2021 

From the Sporting Stewards of Dakar Classic 
  

 

 

 

The stewards having received a report from PCO that due to weather situation (fog and no 

visibility) the departure on stage 1B will be delayed for security reason. 

Decide to neutralize TC2. 

 

 

Chairwoman                                                    Steward                                      Steward  

 


